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 If you would like to add a prayer request to the prayer chain please email 
prayerchain@sherwooduc.com.au (also on the website).
Your request will be automatically distributed to a group of people who will 
pray for you.

People to Pray for

Welcome Cards

www.sherwood.unitingchurch.org.au/

•	 The Congregation during this time of transition: that God will prepare the congregation 
to discern its future.

•	 Families as we move towards the end of the year. 

If you would like to add a name please respect others’ privacy and gain their permission first.

If you are visiting for the first time please make yourself known to our welcomers 
at the door. They will be happy to give you any directions and explanations you 
may need.

Tithes and Offerings
In response to God’s generosity to us as individuals and as a community we 
choose to generously give in the offering each Sunday during worship. If you 
would like to give through Electronic Bank Transfer please use the following 
account:

Sherwood Uniting Church | BSB: 124028 | Account: 10623918

Contacts
PO Box 249
Sherwood 4075

Please send announcements to announcements@sherwooduc.com.au 
by Thursday evening at 6:00pm
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Welcome to worship. 

Jeremiah 33:14-16

HOPE
The days are coming,’ declares the Lord, ‘when I 
will fulfill the good promise I made to the people of 
Israel and Judah.

 “‘In those days and at that time
    I will make a righteous Branch sprout from Da-
vid’s line;
    he will do what is just and right in the land.
In those days Judah will be saved
    and Jerusalem will live in safety.
This is the name by which it[a] will be called:
    The Lord Our Righteous Savior.’

http://www.sherwood.unitingchurch.org.au/
mailto:announcements%40sherwooduc.com.au?subject=Announcements


Gifts of Service: Do you feel God calling you to share your talents? 
Would you like to be part of the Sunday morning services?
We need more helpers for Servies during January including song 
leading, sound, greeters, morning tea, powerpoint etc. If you are 
able to help, please contact Claire or Estelle. 

Helpers for Blastoff: Can you help lead Sunday School? We are 
looking for two more teams of two people. Helpers require a Blue 
Card and undertake the Uniting Church Safe Ministry Training. If 
you can help once a month or once every two months that would be 
wonderful! Please see Erin.
  
Ministry Transition: The Church Council is responsible for 
compiling a profile which, when approved by the Presbytery, will 
be sent to the Synod Placements Committee to explore available 
ministers who may be suitable for Sherwood. The congregation 
will call a Joint Nominating Committee (JNC) who will be in 
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COMING UP!
Adult Fellowship will meet in the fellowship room on Wednesday, 12th 
December at 9:30am.   The program will involve planning activities for 
2019 as well as a nice Christmas morning tea.
Please bring a King James Bible if you have one. 


